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Help Stuff the Bus!Help Stuff the Bus!    This year, a bus is parked in front of Muscle Shoals Walmart.This year, a bus is parked in front of Muscle Shoals Walmart.
Consider working a shift or simply dropping off a new toy for a child in need.Consider working a shift or simply dropping off a new toy for a child in need.
Donate a winter coat to Cowboy Church of Colbert County. Discuss with your childDonate a winter coat to Cowboy Church of Colbert County. Discuss with your child
that many children do not have coats and socks for school.that many children do not have coats and socks for school.
Bring a meal to someone who may be lonely. Elderly people get very lonely overBring a meal to someone who may be lonely. Elderly people get very lonely over
the holidays. Drop off fresh cookies to an older couple needing a little cheer thisthe holidays. Drop off fresh cookies to an older couple needing a little cheer this
season.season.
Donate children's books to your local libraries! There is always a need for newDonate children's books to your local libraries! There is always a need for new
reading materials.reading materials.
Donate pet supplies to Colbert County Animal Shelter! Sweet animals always needDonate pet supplies to Colbert County Animal Shelter! Sweet animals always need
extra food and blankets during chilling weather!extra food and blankets during chilling weather!

Dear Friends of Colbert County Schools,Dear Friends of Colbert County Schools,

Happy December! This month is all about serving others in the Colbert CountyHappy December! This month is all about serving others in the Colbert County
community. Do you want your child to become less focused on "stuff" and morecommunity. Do you want your child to become less focused on "stuff" and more
focused on kindness?focused on kindness?    Try these six tips over Christmas break.Try these six tips over Christmas break.

Tips for Families:Tips for Families:

This month, students will take part in Christmas activities at school! Ask your childThis month, students will take part in Christmas activities at school! Ask your child
about what they are learning in the classroom and why it is important to practiceabout what they are learning in the classroom and why it is important to practice
kindness!kindness!

Don't forget to follow social media pages for exciting news and updates!Don't forget to follow social media pages for exciting news and updates!

Thank you for all you do to support your children and the Colbert County SchoolThank you for all you do to support your children and the Colbert County School
System. Our schools are stronger when parents are involved. Have a blessedSystem. Our schools are stronger when parents are involved. Have a blessed
Christmas!Christmas!

Yours in Education,Yours in Education,
Mrs.PayneMrs.Payne
Family and Community LiaisonFamily and Community Liaison

December December NewsletterNewsletter


